
 
 
 
 
Corey Families, 
 
We are very excited to begin a new school year, but we need your help! We have so many 
amazing opportunities to volunteer at Corey Academy and we want to make sure and find the 
perfect fit for you, your family, and your schedule. 
 
Attached you will find a Volunteer Interest Form. This is exactly what it sounds like: simply 
expressing that you are interested in certain opportunities and would like to be included in 
future emails as these begin. Please feel free to identify all the ways that you would like to help 
by checking the appropriate boxes. Don’t worry this does not automatically put you in charge 
of the opportunity. It simply means you will be included in that specific email thread. You can 
find descriptions of each volunteer opportunity on the back of this letter.  
 
We value our volunteers and know that our school would not perform at the level it does 
without our volunteers. If you have a special skill set or a unique way that you can volunteer 
that we have not listed, please let us know under “other”. 
 
If you would prefer to complete this form online, visit: www.coreypta.org/volunteer. Feel free 
to share this with your spouse, grandparents, and all interested helpers.  Some opportunities do 
required that the volunteers be approved thru AISD so be sure to fill out the application at: 
www.aisd.net/community/volunteer/ 
 
 
Please turn completed forms to your child’s teacher before Wednesday, September 4th.   
 
We will then have a volunteer meeting on September 17th to walk through the various 
assigned positions. Please mark you calendar to attend the 9:30am or 6:30pm meeting on the 
17th. 
 
                                     
                                                                      
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Brooklyn Richardson 
       PTA Volunteer Coordinator 
 (817) 301-7282  

http://www.coreypta.org/volunteer
http://www.aisd.net/community/volunteer/


 
 
 

 “We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give.” 

       - Winston Churchill 


